March 1, 2006

NEWS RELEASE - SCHOLARSHIP ANNOUNCED

The JTD Hospital Foundation will be offering $1,000 scholarships to local residents studying
nursing for the 2006-2007 academic year. The JTD Hospital Foundation currently has 13

students on scholarship studying in the nursing field.

To be eligible for the scholarship, the individual must be a high school senior, current college
student or adult returning to school who is a resident of Auglaize or Mercer counties or graduate
of a high school in those counties. Joint Township Hospital and Grand Lake Health System
employees are not eligible. Final applicants will be chosen and must be available for interview

on Saturday, June 10 between 9:00 a.m. and 12:00 noon.

Application may be received by contacting the JTD Hospital Foundation at (419) 394-3335, ext.
3568. It must be completed and returned by April 24, 2006. The Foundation is the fund raising

arm of Joint Township District Memorial Hospital and the Grand Lake Health System.

FOR MORE INFORMATION CONTACT: Martin C. Dodrill
Joint Township District Memorial Hospital
200 St. Clair Street
St. Marys, OH 45885
(419) 394-3335, ext. 3568



